Email Template for Consumers to Send to Their MPs
Subject: Support Bill C-410 for Fair Tax Treatment of Campgrounds
Email Template:
Dear [MP’s Name],
I am writing as a resident of [Your Municipality] and a fan of camping to express my strong support for Bill C-410. This important bill aims to amend the Income Tax Act to provide fair tax treatment to privately-owned Canadian campgrounds.

Exploring Canada’s natural landscapes and enjoying our outdoor culture is very important to me and many others. Campgrounds not only provide access to the wilderness but also serve as places for community, fun, and family memories. However, the current tax rules classify many private campgrounds as passive investment entities, not active businesses. This leads to higher tax rates, making it hard for campgrounds to improve, expand, or even stay open.

Bill C-410 will fix this by recognizing campgrounds as active businesses, allowing them to qualify for the small business tax rate. This change would help campgrounds grow and continue offering affordable and high-quality recreational opportunities.

As your constituent, I urge you to support Bill C-410. Our campgrounds are crucial for promoting outdoor activities, supporting local economies, and providing accessible vacation options for families across Canada. Your support for this bill will help preserve these benefits for all Canadians.

Camping is an integral industry for Ontario and Canada. Campgrounds touch many other industries contributing to Canada’s economy. There are 154,604 campsites in Ontario accommodating the 1.8 million adult campers that tour Ontario every year. Campgrounds create 15,076 jobs and contribute $1.2 billion to Ontario’s economy.

Thank you for considering my views. I look forward to your support for fairer campground taxation and a thriving camping and RV lifestyle in our country.

Sincerely,


[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[Your Email Address]

[Your Phone Number]
